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Note from the editor 
 

“It doesn’t matter where you came from. All that matters is where you are going.” 
 

Brian Tracy 

 

We are pleased to present the first edition of SAJIE for 2019. We ended 2018 with nearly 70 articles, 
published in 4 editions.  It seems that 2019 will at least match this, given the fact that this first 
edition has 18 articles, 3 more than what was published in the corresponding edition in 2018. We 
will follow the same pattern in 2019, with the second edition planned for August, the 3rd one again 
a selection of the best submissions at local conferences will be published in November, and the final 
edition then in early December. 
 
Of the 18 articles, 10 are from authors with South African connections and the balance from 
international authors. 
 
If you have suggestions on how we can take this journal forward, please let me know.  
 
 
 
C.S.L. Schutte: Editor 
 
 


